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Dear Parents,

I know that you will have received a lot of exciting communication from the Junior School over the 

past few days and, whether we are looking forward to the next few days before the end of term, or 

to September and new year groups, it is positive and exciting to be mapping out these 
developments.

Meet the Teacher Transitions

Next Monday 22nd June, both pupils and parents will have the opportunity to spend some time with 
their new classes and teachers for September 2020-21. Of course, we would much rather be 

welcoming you in person. However, we hope that you and your childrenwill have a lovely 
experience and be excited for the year ahead.

Wider Opening of the School Site

Yesterday, I wrote to parents of children in Years 2, 3, 4 & 5 with news of giving the children the 
opportunity to spend some time at school before the summer break. I am delighted to share with 

you the news that, today, our Board of Governors approved our plans to further open the school 

site.

In my email, I set out details and shared a link to a Firefly survey that must be completed by Sunday 
at 3.00pm at the latest. The survey is a vital part of our planning. If the survey is not completed by 

the deadline, it will not be possible to allow your child to return to site before the end of term. Please 

do contact the school if you are having any technical difficulties.

On site provision for Years 6, 1, Reception and Nursery will continue as per these past few weeks.

Safety on Site

We are all very excited with the prospect of more pupils returning to site. Not only does this include 

Junior School pupils, but also some of our older pupils as well. As you can appreciate, the site will 
become busier and busier before the end of term.

As part of our planning to keep the whole of our community safe, I would ask you to pay attention to 
these reminders:

 Please do not arrive before the times outlined in the parental guidance. If you are early, please 

wait in your car.

 If siblings are accompanying you at either drop off or collection, please ensure that they remain 

with you at all times and do not use any of the equipment that is in the playgrounds. This has 
all been cleaned in preparation for use by a particular group of children.

 Please do not gather before or after drop off or collection. I know that it is lovely to see other 
families, however, we must maintain social distance between each other when on site.

Newsletter

I am very excited to let you know that this week’s newsletter has been put together by our Year 6 
pupils who have been gaining a bit of editorial experience. I hope that you enjoy this snapshot of 

our week.

Very best wishes for a lovely weekend.

John Evans
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A Snapshot from across the School

EMILY - 2I

ISABELLA - 2D

AVNI - 5C

ELLA - 3R



A Snapshot from across the School

SHYAM – 6KP

VASILY - 3R

LIAM, NOEUL, FLORIAN
RSF



A Snapshot from across the School

CASTORA AND ALEXIS - RSF

KLARA - 6W

KEVIN - RCS

LUCAS - 6E



A Snapshot from across the School

ABIGAIL - 3M

RSF LETTERS TO FRIENDS



A Snapshot of Year 4

OLLIE - 4P

MELISSA - 4P

HENRY - 4P



A Snapshot of Year 4

AKEIN - 4T

LJ - 4P

AVA MAE - 4T

SAMUEL - 4P



A Snapshot of Year 4

LARA - 4T

HARRY - 4P

RURI - 4T

SHUBH - 4P



A Snapshot of Year 4

JOSHUA - 4T

LARA - 4T

SASHA - 4T



A Snapshot of Year 4

MINA - 4U

TAYLOR - 4U

LUKE - 4U



A Snapshot of Year 4



Drama

JASPER - 2D

RUBIE - 4T

ALLEGRA - 5J

MAYA - 1T

LOGAN - 1D



Drama

SOPHIE - 5C

ANYA - 5O

MADDI - 5C

MAX - 5O

SCARLETT - 5J



Year 6 Writing

BETHANY - 6KP

AVANI - 6W

HARVEY - 6W

ZAC - 6W



Year 6 Writing

ISABEL - 6KP

ONELI - 6W

SCARLETT - 6W



Year 6 Writing

TALIA - 6KP

TOM - 6W

TOM - 6W

ROHIT - 6W



Shailen - 6KP

Lucas - 4U

Akein - 4U

Astrid - 2D

Matthew - 6W

Birthday Celebrations

Thomas - 6E



EDITED BY

AVANI AND 
SCARLETT!

6W


